
Thanking you for past favours, I remain,

Yours truly,

. Van Dyk, Inspect 
/o "D" Game DiviséTVD J.

FEB 21 1938 ' I

j-s^OUVEW,

Dear Sir:

I beg to acknowledge receipt of your favour of the 5th inst., 
and enclosures, being a number of applications for cancellation 
and registrations forwarded by Indian Agent Harper Reed.

All cancellations have been attended to and all trap-lines 
covered tire now cancelled. The new applications have been 
entered on the maps at this office and the applications for­
warded to Mr. Reed for his signature, along with an individual 
sketch showing the location of the trap-line.

There can be no earthly reasons why these trap-lines should 
not be registered as submitted.

In order to expedite registration of trap-lines I would be very 
pleased if Mr. Reed would deal direct with the Constables or 
Game Wardens concerned. The sending of all these applications 
to your office, thence to Prince George, and returning same to 
Telegraph Greek, all causes untold delays. I do not expect 
these applications to reach this office again until next May 
or June.

Your co-operation in this matter will be highly appreciated.
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THE GOVERNMENT OF 
THE PROVINCE OF BRITISH CUUMBlA

GAME DEPARTMENT
OFFICE OF

OFFICER COMMANDING

" D " Game DIVISION

Prince George* B, C

Febnuary 17th, 1938.

• I BC.SUBJECT:

Trap-lines, Telegraph 
Greek Indians.

D, Me MaoKay, Esq.,
Indian Commissioner for B. C., 
Vancouver, B. C.
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